
Important dates for your diary 

 

27th November – Christingle      

Service at St Johns 

29th Nov to 3rd  Dec  - St James’ 

Church Christmas Tree Festival. 

Open daily 1000 –1700 (16:00 on 

Saturday) We have a tree on      

display. 

2nd December—School disco 

5th December — Y3/4 football    

tournament 

Attendance 

Highest attendance: 

Discoverers 98% 

Lost learning: 65 hours 

 

 

 

@WestAshtonCofE  

 

West Ashton C of E Primary School | Facebook  

We are on Facebook! Please like our page.  

  

News and Events 

 

Friday 25th November 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

 

  

Reminders 

1st Thursday of the month – Pre-loved school uniform for sale in the library 

The library is open after school on Tues and Fri. 

Today in our Celebration Collective Worship we celebrated 
Elsie (Voyagers) for the value of wisdom,  Lois 
(Discoverers) for the  value of wisdom,  Stanley 
(Explorers) for the value of wisdom and  Oliver (Shooting 
Stars) for the  value of koinonia.             

Congratulations to them all.  

 

More superb TT Rock Stars today. Lexie is a 
breakthrough Artist, Skye went from Garage 
Rocker through Busker and Gigger to          
Unsigned Act, Brie is a Support Act and 
George went from Busker to Gigger, Unsigned 
Act and to up Breakthrough Artist. 

Sabelle has been 
awarded 8 Rock 
Star levels. She 
has gone all the 

way from Wannabe 
to Headliner.   

Amazing work       
Sabelle! 

https://www.facebook.com/WestAshtonSchoolWilts
mailto:%3ca%20href=%22https://twitter.com/Westashtoncofe?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%22%20class=%22twitter-follow-button%22%20data-show-count=%22false%22%3eFollow%20@Westashtoncofe%3c/a%3e%3cscript%20async%20src=%22https://platform.twitter.com/widgets.js%22%20charset


We are heading rapidly towards the busiest few weeks of the school year.  There is a lot going on! 

• Christingle Service on Sunday at 4pm in the Church—it would be lovely to see you all there. 

• Our Christmas Tree will be on display in St James’ next week (Tuesday to Saturday) with stars celebrating our aspirations for our futures 
from every child. 

• Next Friday (2nd) is the school disco—please remember to buy tickets in advance. 

• Rags 2 Riches 4 Schools—bags can be brought into school on 5th for collection.  We have extra bags if needed. 

• Panto — please see ParentMail to make a contribution towards this. 



News from the classes: 

Shooting Stars: Rhiannon has had a go at teaching phonics!  She made a fabulous teacher.  We have decorated stars for St James’ Church and 
we have learnt about birthday celebrations around the world. 

Explorers: This week we watched an author read a story to us about a rabbit with very long ears called Rabunzel. We also talked about pets in 
science and labelled different parts of their bodies. In history we wrote a story about a trip to the beach in the 1950s, we looked at pictures of   
people riding donkeys and watching Punch and Judy to help us. William and Luca 

Discoverers: In English we have been creating metaphors and personification in our rivers poetry. We looked at changes of state in science and 
made condensation with ice on cling film,  saw water vapour condense on a cold surface and watched salt react with ice. These are all reversible 
changes. In geography we looked at rivers around the world and their uses and how their uses have changed over time. Archie and Brie 

Voyagers:  Our drafted newspaper articles are now needing editing before we publish them.  We’ve continued to use body percussion to perform 
alongside classical music.  We have been coding in computing by creating routes and instructions for Beebots to follow to complete a course.   
Thalia and Abigail 

Hope to see many of you on Sunday. 

Best wishes, 

Alex Blake-Thwaite 

Thank you to our wonderful litter pickers who did a fantastic job last week. 



 

National Online Safety Update 



 Christingle Service 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All families and friends are invited to experience the magic of the candlelit Christingle Service at West Ashton Church on Sunday 27th 

November at 4 p.m. 

This short service is aimed at children of all ages and begins our Advent celebrations. The service also reminds us of the invaluable 

work that the Children's Society do for vulnerable children. West Ashton Church supports the work of the Children's Society in helping 

young people and their families. By joining our celebration you too can make a difference. 

 

St John’s, West Ashton 

 

 



 WE NEED YOUR HELP TO RAISE MONEY FOR OUR 
SCHOOL  

WE ARE HOSTING A:  
 

Clothing Collection 
with Rags 2 Riches 4 Schools 

 

Do you have clothes in your wardrobe that you no longer wear, maybe last year’s 
fashions, or that buy that was too good to leave but it’s not really you after all? 

 

Please help us fundraise by donating your good quality unwanted, re-
useable (clean, dry and wearable) clothes and accessories  

(please pair and tie shoes together) 

 

Your donations become affordable clothing in other countries 

so please do not send poor quality, dirty or wet items, and no duvets,      
pillows, curtains, books, CDs or bric-a-brac.  

 

We truly appreciate your support in helping raise additional funds for our 
school for the benefit of our children. 

 

There’s no better feeling than knowing you raised funds, helped the econo-
my, the environment, and somebody on the other side of the world – and all 
by donating some clothes. 

 

Please bring your donations to school: 

On 

Monday 5th December 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 


